
Back To School: August 2019       

Welcome to your PHS Pirate Boosters!  
   
We are Jean Choi & TerrieAnn Jones and are excited to be the 2019-
2020 PHS Pirate Boosters co-presidents.   
 
Jean and her husband Yun, have a senior at PHS and a sophomore in 
college. Yun and Jean can be found in the stands cheering on their 
PHS varsity cheerleader, Abigail. Or in the stands at Memorial Stadium 
or State Farm Center cheering on their Fighting Illini!  
 
TerrieAnn and her husband, Dan (Booster Treasurer), have a senior 
and sophomore at PHS.  Nathan and Amanda play volleyball and 
LOVE it.  Join Dan and TerrieAnn at a match as they cheer on their 
Pirates. 
 
The PHS Pirate Boosters committees are already hard at work to raise 
money that benefits our entire student body.  All proceeds from our 
events and fundraisers are put right back into our school community.  
These events include Booster Membership, concessions at many home 
games, the annual Craft Fair and our own PHS Dinner Auction.  Last 
year, the PHS Pirate Boosters donated $95,000 to support students 
and staff at Palatine High School.   
  
Plans for upcoming Boosters events are well underway, such as: 
 
 Preparations for our annual Craft Fair, which will be November 2nd. 

The Craft Fair hosts over 125 vendors from all over the state, with 
over 1500 patrons shopping at our Craft Fair. Admission and 
parking are always free! 

 Our yearly Dinner Auction on March 6, 2019. The event will be held 
at the Cotillion Banquets in Palatine.  The team is making some 
changes for this year’s event…you won’t want to miss it.  Watch for 
more information on how to register and volunteer in future 
newsletters 

 The Pirate Treasure School Store is open throughout the week 
during all the lunch periods. You can also find them under the 
grandstands during home football games. We’re always looking for 
volunteers to help sell Pirate gear! 

 
The Boosters community is at its best when we have volunteers to help 
run the many activities we lead throughout the school year. Check out 
our online volunteer form for a variety of volunteer opportunities.  
Don’t forget to visit the Pirate Boosters online at 
www.phspirateboosters.com and on Facebook to catch the latest news 
related to the PHS boosters.  
   
Our monthly Boosters meetings are held on the second Tuesday of 
every month at 7:00pm, in the Principal’s Conference Meeting Room 
(at PHS).  Everyone is welcome to join us.   
  
We look forward to the 2019-20 school year.  Go Pirates!   
 
Jean Choi & TerrieAnn Jones, Co-Presidents  
Palatine High School Pirate Boosters Club 

Calling all Palatine High School Alumni!  

Please join the “Palatine High School Alumni Group” on Facebook. This 
page will be used to let Alumni of ALL ages know about important PHS 
events and activities, and also can be a starting place for beginning 
reunion plans. Contact Kris Ahlgrim at kahlgrim@comcast.net or 
Rebecca Zach at pzach18@yahoo.com with any questions. Thank you! 

https://phspirateboosters.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/PHS-Pirate-Boosters-Volunteer-Interest-Form-2019-2020.pdfC:/Users/Kim/Documents/1353%20N%20Home%20Court
mailto:kahlgrim@comcast.net
mailto:pzach18@yahoo.com


Thank you to everyone for your support of the PHS Palatine Boosters.  Prepaid 

membership packets (basic and deluxe) and athletic passes may be picked up at 

the Pirate Booster Booth (located near the stadium entrance) on the following dates 

and times: 

Friday, August 23: 4:30-7:00pm Red/White Games 

Thursday, August 29: 6:30-9:00pm Parent Open House 
Booth will be located inside the main entrance by the stairs. 

 
Friday, August 30: 4:30-8:00pm First Home Football Game 

Booth will close at half time of the varsity game. 
 

Friday, September 13: 4:30-8:00pm Second Home Football Game 
Booth will close at half time of the varsity game. 

 
Membership packets not picked up after 9/13 will be left in the Cashier’s Office. 

 

IF you have not yet joined PHS Pirate Boosters and purchased athletic 

passes, you may do this in person on any of the dates listed above, or by 

going to the website. Click on the Membership tab and complete the on-line 

registration form and payment. Your materials will be available at the next 

home game, or if after 9/14, at the Cashier’s Office. 

https://phspirateboosters.com/
http://phspirateboosters.com/phs-pirate-boosters-membership/


Save The Date for the 36
th
 Annual PHS 

Pirate Booster Dinner & Auction on 

March 6, 2020.  Registration will be 

open shortly.  If you are interested in 

volunteering, please reach out to Laura 

Lazicki  at llazicki1@yahoo.com. 



Volunteers 
Needed 

Come join the Boosters in their support of PHS students!  Sign up 

here.  Contact Laura Lazicki at llazicki1@yahoo.com for more 

information. 

Congratulations to our  

2018-2019 PHS Booster Scholarship Recipients 

 
Zachary Cherian – DePaul University 
Andrew Frank – Iowa State University 

Rachel Heikkinen  – Augustana College 
Jamie Henning – University of Kentucky 

Tyler Johnson – University of Illinois 
Amelia Kolany – University of Illinois 
Paige Loessy – Purdue University 

Konrad Malik – University of Michigan 
Aaron Spaletto – University of Nebraska 
Jessica Streepy – University of Illinois 
Chloe Walker – University of Michigan 

Gretchen Woell – Hope College 
 

2018-2019 The Charlotte M. and Robert C. Donahue  

Millennium Scholarship Recipient 

Keely McEnery – Harper College 

https://phspirateboosters.com/volunteers/


BAND 

The Band Program continues to strive for excellence through 
performance opportunities throughout the school year. This year’s 
halftime show is “West Side Story”, which features music from the 
1957 musical such as “Tonight”, “America”, “Maria”, “Cool”, “One 
Hand, One Heart” & “Somewhere”.  This spring break the band and 
choir programs will be heading down south to New Orleans, 
Louisiana to perform in Jackson Square and at Tulane University. 
PHS Band students continued to receive recognition for exceptional 
musicianship, including ILMEA District 7 participants senior Phoebe 
Domanus (French horn, orchestra). The Wind Symphony had a 
superb performance at the Eastern Illinois University Concert Band 
Festival in February. The Jazz Bands performed very well at the 
North Shore Jazz Festival and The Mundelein Jazz Invitational this 
year, where each group received a superior rating at each of their 
performances, earning a total of five superior ratings. Throughout the 
year, several professional musicians and conductors worked with the 
bands, including Dr. Bob Lark (DePaul University) and Kevin Miller 
(Retired D211). 

CHOIR 

The Choir Program will be very active in the 2019-2020 school year. 
In addition to our regularly scheduled concerts (December 6, March 
12, and May 8), the choirs will be performing outside of Palatine High 
School. Midnight Blues will be participating in a special performance 
of Considering Matthew Shepard at the Ravinia Music Festival with 
director Craig Hella Johnson and choir, Conspirare. All of the extra-
curricular groups will be providing entertainment at the Palatine 
Oktoberfest Family Day, hosted by the Palatine Rotary Club, on 
September 21st at noon. Members of Concert Choir and Women’s 
Chorale will be traveling to New Orleans over Spring Break with PHS 
Band. Treble In Paradise competed in the ICHSA acapella 
tournament last year for the first time and is looking forward to 
returning to competition in February. This year is sure to be a great 
year of music-making with the students of Palatine High School 
choirs. Please come out and support our 
students at any choir event throughout 
the school year. 

ORCHESTRA 

The orchestra is looking forward to 
embracing our theme of “family” this 
year, exploring musical families in our 
repertoire and inviting our families to join 
us on stage for our final concert this 
year!  Symphony Orchestra is excited to 
be collaborating with Augustana College 
Symphony Orchestra and director Dr. 
Daniel Chetel for a concert on October 
19th at Holy Family Church.  Other 
upcoming events include the Fall 
Orchestra & Concert Band concert 
October 22, and Tri-M sing-a-long movie 
night on November 15th. 



Booster Meetings 

Booster Board meetings are every second Tuesday of the month at 7:00 pm. All 
meetings are held in the Principal's Conference Room (in the Main Office).  
Meetings are open to both Booster Club members and to all interested parties. 
 

9/10/19            2/11/20 
10/8/19            3/10/20 
11/12/19           4/14/20 
12/19 - no meeting       5/12/20 
1/14/20            6/9/20 
 
      https://phspirateboosters.com 

Meet the 2019/2020 Booster Board Members 
 

Co-Presidents 
Terrieann Jones & Jean Choi 

 
Vice President 
Michelle Simons 

 
Treasurer 
Dan Jones 

 
Secretary 

Deana Paddack 
    

Alumni 
Kris Ahlgrim & Rebecca Zach 

 
Concessions Managers 

Matt Trembley (Fall) 
Jennifer Lang & Brier Nelson (Winter and Spring) 

   
Craft Fair 

Jennifer Tomkins & Rose Breitzman 
 

Dinner and Auction  
Jennifer Tomkins & Brandie Langer 

 
Corporate Contributions 

In need of a volunteer 
 

Membership 
Kim Huefner-Wilson & Megan Juskiewicz 

 
Music Chairperson 

Lauren Willming & Julie Reiser 
 

Newsletter 
Kim Huefner-Wilson  

 
Post Prom   

In need of a volunteer 
    

Publicity 
Brandie Langer 

 
Scholarship 
Katy Stoffel 

 
School Store 

Stephanie Woell & Lora Schallmoser 
    

Sports Program Team 
Margery Katalinich & Michelle Simons 

 
Support Activities 

Lisa Patano 
 

Technology 
Ken Kiesler (Web) 

Stephanie Christopher (FaceBook) 
 

Volunteer Coordinator 
Laura Lazicki 

 
Ways & Means 

Danielle Smith & Christina Huber 

https://phspirateboosters.com/

